

## Pathways to Progress Speaker Series: THIS FRIDAY

### Cover Your Assets: It *Is* worth making the time!

You think it's too early until it's too late

**July 19, 2019** 8:30 - 10:00 AM

Hyatt Place Amherst 5020 Main St. Buffalo, NY 14226

**\$15/person**Includes light breakfast & coffee



#### **REGISTER NOW**

**NEW:** Complimentary supervised activities for school-age children available! If you'd like to use this service, you must contact our office with the name(s) and age(s) of your children by Thursday, July 18. Contact 716-887-2621 or cynthia@wnywfdn.org to sign up your child(ren).

#### **Panel Focus Areas:**

- Planning for the future: Will Writing/Estate protection/Philanthropy/Planned Giving
- The Sandwich Generation: Care Taking/Quality of End of Life Planning
- Retirement: *How much do women really need?*

#### **Moderator:**

Crystal Rodriguez, Chief of Staff, Buffalo State College

#### **Panelists:**

**Wendy Irving** -Associate Vice President for Planned Giving, Office of Planned Giving Division of University Advancement, University at Buffalo

**Katie Orem**, MPH -Geriatrics & Palliative Care Program Manager, eMOLST Administrator, Univera Healthcare

**Kelly (Hair) O'Neill** - Financial Advisor, LightHouse Financial Asset Management, LLC, Wells Fargo Advisors Financial Network

## **Meet the WNYWF Summer Interns**



WNY Women's Foundation is thrilled to have six remarkable young women joining us in our office this summer as interns. Our summer interns range in age from high school through recent college graduates and have been learning about all aspects of WNYWF operations. It's not just all work; they've been enjoying summer in Buffalo by joining us at events like a

summer cookout and Slow Roll. If you see them at a WNY Women's Foundation event, be sure to say hello!

**Madison Pellnat** is a rising sophomore at Binghamton University studying biology and political science. This summer, she is helping out with social media, communications and development. She's enjoyed learning about the importance of the WNY Women's Foundations programs and grants that have been able to inspire and improve the lives of so many local women and girls.

**Destiny Diaz** recently graduated from the University at Buffalo with a BS in mathematics and a minor in Spanish. In the fall of 2019, she will begin a PhD program in cancer sciences at the Roswell Park Comprehensive Cancer Center, a program in collaboration with the University at Buffalo. This summer, she is organizing and collecting research for the WNY Women's Foundation.

**Rija Tayyab** is a High Road Fellow from Lahore, Pakistan. She is a rising Junior at the Industrial and Labor Relations School at Cornell University with minors in Feminist, Gender and Sexuality Studies along with American Capitalism. This summer, she is working on the creation of the Gen W initiative and conducting research. She is passionate about achieving pay and workplace equity for women in Buffalo and beyond and hopes to advocate and work towards gender and race equity in the future.

**Liv Larson** is a rising senior at Mt. Mercy Academy. This is her second summer interning at the WNY Women's Foundation. This summer, she is working on the Census 2020 initiative and outreach.

**Isabelle Lawley** is a rising sophomore at New York University studying musical theater. This summer, she is helping with planning the WNYWF's 20th Anniversary Celebration.

**Annalise Cudeck** is a rising sophomore at SUNY Geneseo. This summer, she is working on organizing and collecting child care research for the WNY Women's Foundation.

# Save the Date: 16<sup>TH</sup> Annual Fall in Fashion

Join us for an afternoon of fashion and fun - new location, same exciting event!

WHEN: November 1, 2018 12:00 - 3:00 PM, after party to follow WHERE: The Admiral Room (237 Main St.)

Online sponsorship and ticket sales coming soon! Contact our office at 716-887-2621 with questions or for more information.

## Brighton Collectibles Handbag Trade-In to Support the WNY Women's Foundation

Stop into Brighton Collectibles in the Walden Galleria anytime now through July 21 to donate a gently used handbag and receive \$25-\$50 off a brand new bag. Brighton Collectibles will be donating new and gently used bags to WNYWF to support our mission work with single mothers and the community.



In The News

**Make A Donation** 

WNY Women's Foundation | 716.887.2621 | WNYWomensFoundation.org

Connect with us









WNY Women's Foundation | 742 Delaware Avenue, Buffalo, NY 14209

<u>Unsubscribe</u> {recipient's email}

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About Constant Contact</u>

Sent by wnywfdn@wnywfdn.org in collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!